
All Saints’ Primary School 
42 Tattysallagh Road, 
Omagh, Co. Tyrone. 

BT78 5BR 
Telephone: (028) 82243233 

Email: info@allsaints.omagh.ni.sch.uk 

 

12th May 2020  

 

Dear Parent/Guardian   

 Re:  Post Primary School Admissions 2020/21   

 

Given the uncertainty of the current situation, the Education Authority has taken the decision to prepare and issue  

notification of post primary placement letters on behalf of schools to parents/guardians for receipt on Thursday 4  

June 2020.  The letter will provide: the application outcome, information on the appeals process and link to the EA  

website for more information. 

  

We appreciate that this is a particularly anxious time for our P7 pupils and their families and we want to provide 

whatever support and assistance we can to help support any parent/guardian in the event of the placement letter 

from EA not arriving.   

In the unlikely event that  your child’s  placement letter does not arrive, you may contact the school on 82243233 

on Thursday 4 June and Friday 5 June, between 12.00pm and 3.00pm,  when we will be available to assist you with 

placement information. EA will also operate a helpdesk from 1pm on Thursday 4th June for parents of pupils whose 

letter does not arrive in the post. 

 

Thank you for your continued patience at this challenging time and should you have any queries or  

need support, please do not hesitate to contact me via email at abradley561@c2kni.net 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Anthony Bradley 

Acting Principal 
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